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Dear Sirs,
With respect to the OHV advocates that point out that riding on the Dunes
has been going on before many of those protesting moved here, I would
point out that smoking in restaurants and in air planes was popular until we
got smarter about the resultant health damage.   Furthermore, given that
three different studies have indicated a significant reduction in air pollution
can be achieved in closing only 200 or 3,600 acre park, I see no reason as
to why the State Parks shouldn’t proceed with implementing the abatement
order.  It is time for action, not further experiments.
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